Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

inois Health Facilities and Service Review Board
525 W. lefferson St. Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Palos Behavioral Acute Care Hospital
Dear Ms. Avery,

As Mayor of the City of Hickory Hills, | am writing in support of the need for the Palos Behavioral Acute
Care Hospital to serve our region.

The need for children and adolescents to get the assistance at an early stage is critical, and having this
new facility to provide this help, care and support is very crucial to getting on the road to recovery.

My full support is behind this project due to the fact that so many families will benefit and grow from
the support that will be provided.

Thank you for your consideration of a project that will help the children and adolescents of our region.
Sincerely,

i

Michael Howley
Mayor
City of Hickory Hills



